
Added Item 5.2(g) 
From: Kevin McNally 
Sent: November 7, 2019 11:29 AM 
To: Danko, John-Paul <John-Paul.Danko@hamilton.ca> 
Cc: Wojewoda, Nikola <Nikola.Wojewoda@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Bi-weekly garbage collection 

Good morning  Councillor – 
I’m writing to you as a property owner in your ward ( ) to let you know 
that I support Bi-weekly garbage pickup (with weekly green bin and recycling). 
When I lived in cities with bi-weekly collection and it works. There will be challenges for 
some people, but it is very possible for an average household to accomplish and I think 
the City should move in this direction. 
It would demonstrate a commitment to waste diversion and if it saves some costs at the 
same time, even better. 
Thanks, 

-- 

Kevin McNally, P.Eng. (ON, BC) 
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